
 

MEMO: BFD 2011-02-10 
To:       District Directors, State and Church Leaders, Blessed Children and their Families 

From:   National Blessed Family Department 

Re:       MARRIAGE TELECLASS: “Understanding Infidelity: Finding Healing and 

Hope” Wednesday, February 23, 2011, 9:30 PM EST (6:30 PM PST)       

Date:    February 10, 2011 

We are pleased to introduce a new educational series of marriage teleclasses and webinars for couples, 

counselors and pastors, sponsored by the Blessed Family Department. The first program will take place on 

Wednesday, February 23, 2011 at 9:30 PM EST (New York time), 6:30 PM PST (California time). The 

topic of our first teleclass is “Understanding Infidelity: Finding Healing and Hope,” which will be 

presented by John Williams, an experienced Unificationist counselor and marriage educator who holds a 

master’s degree in Marriage and Family Therapy. 

This program will be valuable not only for those who are healing from the tragedy of infidelity, but also for 

individuals or couples seeking to “affair-proof” their marriage, counselors and pastors hoping to learn more 

about this issue, or anyone who wishes to be supportive and helpful to a friend or loved one suffering from 

the impact of adultery. The presentation will be given in the first 50 to 60 minutes of the teleclass, with Q 

& A and discussion to follow. Participation in this first teleclass is free. Participants, however, must register 

to receive the course material, read the material before the call, join the call by the time it begins, and 

participate at least until the presentation is complete. 

To participate in the teleclass, send a simple e-mail to BFDadmin@unification.org with “Teleclass” in the 

subject line, and stating that you wish to register for the class. We will reserve a place for you, and send 

you the materials and participation details by Email. You must register by Monday, February 21st. Register 

soon, because participation is limited. 

Additional programs will be scheduled approximately every six weeks. Stay tuned for the schedule of 

future marriage teleclasses and webinars. We appreciate your continued support of our district and national 

BFDs in their work to strengthen our families and spread the breaking news of True Parents’ love through 

the Blessing. 

Sincerely, 

  
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
Unification Church - USA 

Rev. Philip Schanker 
Director, Blessed Family Department 
Unification Church - USA 

 


